
Hello Dr. Dye, 
  
Thank you for your message! When submitting an Addiction Medicine application through the 
Practice Pathway, we encourage applicants to be as descriptive as possible when detailing their 
Addiction Medicine-specific practice. This includes how many patients are treated/assessed per 
week, treatments and therapies offered, medications prescribed, etc. The Board will require 
additional information from those who provide brief and non-specific descriptions regarding 
Addiction Medicine practice activities. 
  
There is also an “Additional Questions” section of the application where applicants have the 
opportunity to provide additional information should they choose. We encourage applicants to 
provide all required information in the appropriate sections of their applications, however, in the 
event that this information cannot be included in any of these sections, they may do so in the 
“Additional Questions” section of the application. 
  
I hope this helps! Should you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Marzena Marciniec 
Manager, Data Analytics and Customer Service 
American Board of Preventive Medicine 
111 W Jackson Blvd. 
Suite 1340 
Chicago, IL 60604 
D: 312-763-3474 
www.theabpm.org 
  
  
  
From: Dye, Leslie R. (ELS-HBE) <l.dye@elsevier.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 2:59 PM 
To: Kevin Patrick <kpatrick@theabpm.org> 
Subject: RE: Thanks 
  
I am trying to give some people tips for sending in their application to sit for the exam. You 
allowed me to send in a Word document with additional explanation, but that was after the 
board requested more information. Is there any way to submit additional information when 
applying initially? Thanks 
Leslie 
  
Leslie R. Dye, MD, FACMT 
VP, Editor-in-Chief, Medical and Drug Content 
ELSEVIER I Clinical Solutions 
 


